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Ordinance 800 
 
Clerk Treasurer Turner started working on this ordinance in August, prior to passage in 
September he had received some additional guidance from the SBOA on how the 
charges should be applied to ensure a proper audit, so he asked the board at that time 
to not until he had the opportunity to modify the wording to comply with the guidance 
provided.  He has since done that and is asking for approval. 
 
The thrust behind this ordinance is additional charges from financial institutions related 
to bad check fees ultimately passed along to the town.  The ordinance allows the Town 
to collect those fees from the individual writing the check; additionally this ordinance 
allows the town to collect administrative fees on top of the bank fees to cover expenses 
associated with the time spent by our utility billing department.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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